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Florida Medicaid: Claim and AHCA Data Must 

Match 
 

The Agency for Healthcare Administration (AHCA) enacted a mandate effective March 1, 2022, requiring 

all healthcare professionals providing care to Medicaid members to include specific identifiers when 

filing claims. In accordance with the AHCA’s mandate, all claims submitted to Molina must include an 

appropriate taxonomy code.  

 

The submitted taxonomy should be consistent with an active Medicaid Provider record. Claims with 

identifier information that doesn’t match your provider enrollment data entered with the Agency for 

Health Care Administration (AHCA) will deny. 

 

AHCA requirements 

You must include the following information for billing and rendering providers when submitting claims: 

 National Provider Identifier (NPI) number, as enrolled with Florida Medicaid 

 Taxonomy code for your services provided in accordance with your enrolled provider type and 

specialty 

 Address with ZIP+4 code, as enrolled with Florida Medicaid 

Providers can visit the AHCA’s NPI to Medicaid ID search engine to verify their State enrollment 

information:   

http://portal.flmmis.com/FLPublic/Provider_ProviderServices/Provider_ProviderSupport/Provider_Pro

viderSupport_ClaimNPI/tabId/133/Default.aspx 
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Providers can also review the state Provider Master List (PML) at 

https://portal.flmmis.com/FLPublic/Provider_ManagedCare/Provider_ManagedCare_Registration/tabI

d/77/Default.aspx?linkid=pml 

 

 

The PML is provided to Medicaid health plans for purposes of verifying if providers in their networks 

are enrolled in Medicaid and for reconciling demographic data between the plans' databases and 

Medicaid. 

 Column F of the PML lists the taxonomy code associated with the provider’s specialty on file. 

 Column O of the PML lists the taxonomy associated with the provider’s NPI Crosswalk. 

 

For specific updates to a provider’s Molina record or if you need assistance with this or any other  

communication, providers should contact Molina at 855-322-4076 or 

MFLProviderServiceManagement@Molinahealthcare.com. 

 
 

 

Thank you for your continued care to our members! 

Molina Healthcare of Florida 


